bsnP Tasty Ontario Tuesdays

nutrition program

LOCAL ONTARIO PRODUCE IN OSNP STUDENT NUTRITION PROGRAMS

OSNP is excited to be delivering local fruit and vegetables to your student nutrition program for
the next 8 weeks! As part of your regular delivery starting March 25, 2019, one produce item
corresponding with the scheduled menu (included in this package) will be an Ontario-grown
product. Post one copy of this schedule in the front entrance of your schools so students and
staff can follow along, and the second copy in your OSNP snack room. Each week the special
Tasty Ontario product will be easily identifiable as the Foodland Ontario logo sticker each week
will be on placed on outside of the delivered produce box(es).

As you will notice from the additional items in this package (and online at

www.osnp.ca/tasty ontario _tuesdays), there are corresponding educational resources for each
week to help you promote these local fruits and vegetables to students. Each Tasty Ontario item
has a corresponding (1) a local farmer poster and (2) a produce information sheet. Also, available
online are corresponding produce face masks as well as the “We Ate Local” poster that we
encourage you to download and use with students. Add these items to take some great photos
capturing students celebrating Tasty Ontario Tuesdays! Post them to your social media pages
and tag @OSNPsouthwest so parents know what local item their kids are trying at school.

Lastly, each school received a flyer that can be photocopied and sent home to parents. This is
also available for download on our website which can be shared on your website and/or social
media platforms. Special Thanks to the GreenBelt Fund and Foodland Ontario for their support
of this local food initiative. If you have any questions about Tasty Ontario Tuesdays initiative,
please email info@osnp.ca.
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